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Wyoming Solid Waste & Recycling Association 

PO Box 51978 - Casper, WY  82605 
www.wswra.com 

 

July 27, 2021 

 
Mr. John Corra 
Chairman 
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council 
2300 Capitol Avenue 
Hathaway Bldg. 1st, Room 136 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
 
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT 

WYOMING SOLID WASTE RULES AND REGULATIONS 
CHAPTER 1 AND CHAPTER 7 

 
Dear Mr. Corra:  
 

The Wyoming Solid Waste and Recycling Association (WSWRA) membership consists of individuals, solid 
waste facility operators, engineers, mayors, county commissioners, and sales representatives from 
around Wyoming.  WSWRA’s mission is as follows: 

“The Wyoming Solid Waste and Recycling Association is dedicated to the advancement 
of knowledge in the planning, operation and management of solid waste and recycling 
systems within the state of Wyoming, to protect the health and well-being of Wyoming’s 
residents and resources.” 

WSWRA monitors rulemaking that affects our membership as the need arises.  WSWRA has reviewed 
the proposed changes to Chapter 1 - General Provisions and Chapter 7 - Financial Assurance 
Requirements of the Wyoming Solid Waste Rules and Regulations.  We find the proposed rules meet the 
state statutory requirements set forth in W.S. §16-3-103(a)(i)(G) while updating the financial assurance 
regulations which ultimately reduce reclamation liability risk to the State of Wyoming for solid waste 
facilities owned and operated by WSWRA’s members while not placing an undue burden on our 
members.  The WSWRA Board supports the proposed Chapter 1 and Chapter 7 rule changes filed on 
June 8, 2021 with the Wyoming Environmental Quality Council (WEQC).    

Please feel free to contact me at (307) 461-6100 with any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Travis Evans 
President 
Wyoming Solid Waste & Recycling Association  
 
 
 


